
-September 12, 1985 

TO: ALL PARTIES INTERESTED IN A MODEL A VICTORIA BODY 
STYLE CLUB 

FROM: CHARLIE VIOSCA 

So far, the response to the Victoria Club has brought interest 
from twelve individuals. I fe~l that we should proceed for 
those of us that would like to participate. I also know that 
as more people find out about the club they too will join. 

With this letter, I am enclos."ing a list of the interested parties 
and their addresses. •• 

I would suggest that each of you send your telephone number 
(unless you do not want it given out) so that if something comes 
up you ·can be contacted. Also, if you care to put down any 
other interesting information about yourself, yqur car, etc., 
please do so. I will keep it in my file. • 

Now is the time to .contact me about what you think the club 
function should be. For instance, I think it should be a good 
place for Vickey owners to go to gather infotmation when they 
need help in restoring a Victoria. It would be a good thing 
if each one of you would put down any information as to places 
you have purchased hard to find items. An example would be 
Carlin Manufacturing in Beaumont, Texas where my steelback interior 
and bottom wood was purchased. If_you have a leatherback=and 
know where the top and interior wood can be purchased, all this 
sort of information will be helpful to someone else. 

I do not see any need to charge any dues until such time as 
we might incur expenses. As of now, however, it would be helpful 
if each of you could send five or ten stamps that I can put 
in a pool for mailing these lette.rs to each of you and to people 
requesting information. 

I would like to know how many of you are going to Wisconsin 
to the 1986 World Meet. If enough of us go, we can schedule 
a meeting during the World Meet. 

Please feel free to call or write and by all means give me all 
the ideas, suggestions and help you can to make this club a 
success. 

I am looking forward to hearing from all of you soon. 




